
Summary of Individual Executive Member 
Decision taken on 18 March 2010 
 
 
Individual Decision No: ID2004 
Portfolio Member: Councillor David Betts – Highways, Transport (Operational) & ICT 
 
Harts Hill Road/Vincent Road, Thatcham – Zebra Crossing 
Investigation 
 
Resolved that the existing traffic calming feature be retained and a zebra crossing not be 
introduced. 
 
 
NOTE: This item has been called-in and will be discussed at the Overview 
and Scrutiny Management Commission meeting on 8 April 2010. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This decision is eligible to be ‘called-in’.  However, if the decision has not been ‘called-in’ by 
5.00pm on 26 March 2010, then it will be implemented. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this decision, please contact: 
Moira Fraser, Democratic Services Manager on Ext 2045 
e-mail: mfraser@westberks.gov.uk  
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